
WEST PERRY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Announces a 

NON-INSTRUCTIONAL VACANCY 
 

April 17, 2020 
 

The West Perry School District anticipates the need for paraprofessionals to support the 

extended school year program, a four week mandated program for eligible students. 

The paraprofessionals will help to provide a summer program for eligible students.  

Responsibilities include assisting with instruction and physical needs of student(s) under the 

supervision of a certified teacher.  The sessions will run from July 7, 2020 to July 31, 2020, 

two mornings a week from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.  Paraprofessionals awarded this position 

will be paid their 2019 – 2020 hourly rate.   

ESY positions for the Summer of 2020 are contingent on whether 

schools are able to open and operated during this period, in light of 

the COVID-19 outbreak and mandated school closures. 

*********************************************************************************************************

********************************************************************************************************* 

This position is posted on April 17, 2020 and will remain open for 10 working days or until filled.  

Interested candidates should submit a letter of interest by April 30, 2020  to: 

 
Mr. David M. Zula, Superintendent 

West Perry School District 
2606 Shermans Valley Road 

Elliottsburg, PA 17024 
(717) 789-3934 

 

EOE 

IT IS THE POLICY OF THE WEST PERRY SCHOOL DISTRICT not to discriminate on the basis of race, religion, gender, color, 

disability, or national origin in its educational and vocational programs, extracurricular activities or employment as 

required by Title IX, Section 504.  For information about your rights or grievance procedures, contact: 

 

Mrs. Liz Derr, 
TITLE IX/504 TITLE V COORDINATOR 

West Perry School District 
Administrative Office 

2606 Shermans Valley Road 
Elliottsburg, PA  17024-9706 

Telephone 717-789-3934 


